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Stewardship Report 
($11,528.42 needed weekly to meet budget) 

November 13, 2022 
General Fund                                        $12,106.90 
Kitchen Fund                                              $285.00 
Missions Committee                                $250.00 
God’s Pantry                                            $1,650.00 
Poinsettias                                                   $250.00 
LMCO                                                              $100.00 
Pledge Payments                                       $525.00 
Stage Renovation                                  $2,100.00 
Zimbabwe Mission Trip                     $1,000.00 
Senior Summit                                              $35.00 

Memorial 
Shirley Fortner                                             $40.00 

           November 20, 2022 

MDO—Is looking for an additional teacher, if your looking for a short two day work week.  Substitutes are 
always needed as well. Please contact Brittany Wilson at 865-603-5789 if you or someone you know is                      
interested. 

POINSETTIAS—This is the last week to place your order for Poinsettias. 
Order your poinsettias in honor or memory of a loved one or special                         
occasion as part of our Advent/Christmas decorations. Poinsettias are $10 
each. Order forms are located on the table outside the Conference Room in 
the lower foyer.  The deadline to order your poinsettias is Wednesday,                      
November 23rd.  

WEDNESDAY NIGHT—There will be no Wednesday evening activities this week. Everyone have a 
safe and Happy Thanksgiving! 

THANKSGIVING—The church office will be closed Thursday & Friday to observe Thanksgiving. We will 
reopen on Monday at 8:30 a.m.  

FOOD PANTRY—Billy would like to say thank you to everyone who donated their time to volunteer 
with handing out Thanksgiving Meals to our neighbors and families in our community. The number of         
families served last week was 139. That was about 2,085 lbs. of turkeys, 851 lbs. of eggs, milk, and  pie crust, 
1,668 lbs. of canned foods, and 1,459 lbs. of bagged goods all totaling 6,063 lbs. of food this week. 

MEAL FOR MANY—Our 20th Annual Meal for Many is Monday,                      
December 19th from 4:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. Once again, we need volunteers                       
to assist in many ways. We will post sign-up sheets on the first floor                   
bulletin board to bring food items needed for the meal or to volunteer your 
time assisting with food preparation and serving. Special needs areas                      
include COAT COLLECTION, TOY DRIVE, and SECRET SANTA.  More details to 
follow. 

CHRISTMAS CELEBRATION—Join us for our annual Christmas               
Celebration Service on December 11th at 10:30am. Our Worship team                       
including choir, soloist, worship band, will be offering a selection of songs               
accompanied by players from the Knoxville Symphony. It will be a celebration 
you won’t want to miss. 



SUNDAY MORNING WORSHIP 
 

 
Call to Worship                                                                                                  Psalm 100 
 
                                                                                                                                                                   
“Crown Him With Many Crowns”                                                                     #304  
  
                  
Welcome & Announcements  
 
      
“Cornerstone”    
  
 
Scripture Reading                                                                                          1 Peter 1:3-7 
     
 
“Goodness of God”                                                                                   
                                                                                                                                                           
 

Worship Through Tithes and Offerings 
                                                                                                                                                                          
 

“Glory Awaits”   
   
                                                                           
Message:                                       Hold Fast Hope                                   Nick Moore 
                             2 Thessalonians 3:16-18 
 
 
“Living Hope”                                                                                                            
 
 
Benediction                                                                     (Congregational) Psalm 33:22                                                                            
                                                                                                       
 

                                                                 

        Tithes and offerings may be placed in the offering box at the door as you exit.  You may also mail 
your tithe or give “online” at fbcgatlinburg.org 

Give online at fbcgatlinburg.org/give 

NOTES: 


